
     Creswell C. of E. Infant and Nursery  

                                School. 

   School Website – www.creswell-inf.derbyshire.sch.uk 
                                      8th June 2018 

Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Purple class. 
Purple class White class Pink class 

98% 97% 92% 
 

Key stage 1 attendance class winner this week is Orange class. 
Red Orange Yellow Green Blue 

87% 100% 98% 94% 90% 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Transition to Juniors meeting – Year 2 parents 

There will be a meeting for parent/guardians of year 2 pupils transferring to Creswell 

Junior School in September 2018. The meeting is on Wednesday 4th July at 2pm at the 

Junior School. A letter will be sent out closer to the time. 

 

 Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast club is open from 7:50 am every morning with last drop off for children at 

8:20am. Please come and try the bagels or perhaps a bowl of cereal. All excellent value at 50 

pence a day.   

Dates to note. 

Breakfast club is open every week day until the end of term except Monday 9th July and 

Tuesday 10th July. It will be closed on those days due to Summer Fayre and Leavers 

Assembly preparations. 

Dates 
Sports Day is planned for 25th June  

Summer Fayre - 9th July 

New classes and reports will be sent out during the first week of July. 

Year 2 transition to Juniors – W/C 16th July. More details will follow closer to the time. 

Transition day for all other year groups is planned for 17th July. 

Class Assemblies 

We will be starting our class assemblies on Tuesday 19th June. We hope you can join us to 

celebrate the work the children have been doing over the Summer term. Assemblies start at 

9am in the main hall. 

Orange Class – 19th June         Yellow Class – 26th June        Red Class – 3rd July       

Leavers Assembly, Blue & Green classes – 10th July 

Class Photographs 

This year we have had the class photographs in a traditional and a modern style. You should 

have received a proof copy of both styles of class photograph this week. If you wish to 

purchase a photograph or photographs, please return the envelope to the school office by 

Monday 18th June. 

 


